Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

From: Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2010 9:05 AM

To: . VanPatten, Stacey (MPCA)

Subject: L#17141 South Central Grain & Energy, Hector .

NoApp17141.doc

Hi Stac

Here is my draft letter we discussed earlier this week. Do you think we should do a combined letter or do a separate -
- letter from each program? If we did a separate letter they could utilize the same format. | am fine doing it either

way...just let me know what you think. Have a good day!
Nancy

Nancy Hennen Blomme

Project Leader

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
1420 E College Dr Ste 900
Marshall MN 56258

Phone 507-476-4260

Facsimile 507-537-6001
Nancy.Hennen@state.mn.us




